
Joseph City Unified School District ensures that homeless children and youths enroll in, and 
have a full and equal opportunity to succeed in our District. The law requires that homeless 
students be enrolled immediately. Schools cannot refuse to enroll a homeless student for lack of 
records (e.g., school records, transcript, IEP, MET, birth certificate or immunization records) or 
proof of a home address. School personnel are to enroll and have students attend school while 
records are requested.  

All educational services will be available for all of our students: 

• English acquisition Services/Ell (if eligible)  
• Migrant  
• Counseling  
• Head Start  
• Preschool  
• Special Education (if eligible)  

If there is a question about a student's living situation, school personnel are encouraged to 
contact JCSD's Homeless Education Liaison, Robert Klein, at (928) 287-3307 Ext. 338 

The following resources are available: 

Parent Information on Homeless Rights 

AZ Dept of Education Homeless Information 

Association of Arizona Food Banks 

 

 

http://center.serve.org/nche/downloads/parentposter_eng_color.pdf�
http://www.azed.gov/populations-projects/home/homeless/�
http://www.azfoodbanks.org/�

